OCTOBER NEWS

Congratulations to the following pupils who were awarded certificates for their display of excellent manners during the month of September.

Primary 1 – Christopher Green
Primary 2/3 – Amelija
Primary 3 – Finlay
Primary 4 – Erin Dawson
Primary 5 – Armandas
Primary 6 – Amelia Dawson
Primary 7 – Danielle Cochrane

Mad Hair Day

A big thank you to all pupils and staff who participated in our Mad Hair Day on 30th September £50 was raised for school funds and it will be used to help replace an interactive whiteboard within our school.

School Bags

We have decided that from tomorrow schoolbags can be brought to and from school and will be stored outside the classroom.

Homework

Homework will begin from Monday 5th October and we encourage all to complete set homework and rewards will be given out at the end of the month for excellent homework in each class.

Walk/Cycle/Scoot to School Awards

Congratulations to all pupils who participated in our walk to school week.  Certificates were awarded to all who participated.  

Tuck Shop

We will be having a tuck shop on Friday 9th October.  There will be chocolate bars, crisps and drinks on sale.  All items will be priced at 50p each.  All proceeds will be used again to help purchase an interactive whiteboard which will cost us approximately £1000.  Thank you in advance for your support.

Science Club

A big thank you to Miss Gardiner for organising Science Club for P5 which begins Thursday 1st October at 2.45pm – 3.30pm.  Please ensure prompt pick up.

Spanish Club

Spanish Club begins Thursday 1st October at 2.45pm-3.30pm.  All P6/7 pupils are encouraged to attend.  Again a big thank you to Miss Curry for organising the club.  Prompt pick up appreciated.

Bible Club

P3/4 are invited to attend Bible Club on Thursday 1St October, starting at 2.30pm and finishing at 3.15pm.  Thank you Miss Grant for organising the club.  Please make sure all pupils are collected after club on time.

Ongoing Works

As work is currently being carried out in the school assembly hall to improve our heating system we will be having dinners in our classrooms until complete.  This will mean that from Monday 5th October our menu will be changed.  Please consult the school website page.
Primary Three

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will not be changing home times for Primary 3 until after our Halloween break.  From Monday 2nd November Primary 3 will stay on a Monday and Tuesday ONLY each week.


